
Fairfield County (SC) Gideons 
March 10

Ken Yates spoke at the Fairfield County, South 
Carolina monthly meeting of the Gideons. The 
sole mission of the Gideons is to put copies of 

the Bible into the hands of as many people as possible 
throughout the world. They had heard about Ken’s 

teaching overseas 
and wanted to 
know more about 
it. Ken gave a 
message of the 
Gospel of Grace and 
how he had taught 
in Bible colleges 
in Costa Rica, the 
Philippines, and 

Nepal. He explained 
how there was a need for grace teaching in foreign 
countries because they have very little Free Grace 

material in other parts of the world. The Gideons were 
very nice and very interested in what Ken had to say. 
Some wanted to know when he was going to additional 
teaching overseas. Pictured is Ken with the Gideons. 

Logos Mobile Education Course 
on Free Grace Theology (FGT) 
Bellingham, WA 
March 13-19

My thanks to GES Partner Bill Fiess who convinced 
Logos what it would be a good idea to invite me (Bob) to 
present a week-long course for Logos Mobile Education.

Sharon and I flew to SeaTac and then drove to 
Bellingham. Sharon was able to go to Victoria, Canada, 
for a few days with GES Partner Babbette Tyler. 

This course has 70 segments which average around 
10 minutes each. When it is available there will be 
around 12 hours of video which you can play on Logos, 
if you have the software, or on your phone, laptop, Apple 
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TV, TV using Roku, etc. This course should be great for 
Sunday School, home Bible studies, discipleship groups, 
homeschooling, Bible colleges, seminaries, etc. 

I cover the following nine areas: saving faith, 
assurance, accountability (the Judgment Seat of Christ 
and the Great White Throne Judgment), sanctification 
via the Word, Lordship Salvation, FGT in Church History, 
FGT in relation to Calvinism and Arminianism, FGT’s 
understanding of key words, and FGT’s understanding of 
key tough texts. 

The Lord blessed greatly during the filming. Walter 
and Daniel and I worked very well together. Everyone at 
Logos was very friendly to me and Sharon. It was a very 
enjoyable week. 

The course will go on pre-sale sometime in the 
next few months. I recommend you buy it then if you 
are interested as it will be around half price (that is, 
around $150 to $200 instead of $250 to $350). If you are 
interested, let Mark know (ges@faithalone.org) and he 
will keep a list and notify you when it goes on pre-sale. 

Ken in Prison 
Bishopville, SC 
March 14

A seminary in South Carolina has an outreach to the 
prisoners in the state, where they give a two-year degree 
to prisoners who complete the classes they offer inside 
the prison.

On March 14, Ken Yates was asked to speak at the 
completion of a Bible study led by one of the prisoner 
graduates, which included communion.

Pictures are not allowed in the prison, but this is Ken 
outside of the prison in Bishopviille, SC. It is a maximum 
security prison and the study had about 40 students. 

Ken spoke on the assurance of salvation from the 
Gospel of John and the certainty of Christ’s return. Ken 

and one of the chaplains in the prison have introduced 
the leader of the study to free grace material. He is very 
excited about it and constantly reads and studies the 
books that come from GES.

Books by Zane and 
Bob Soon to Be 
Sent to the Printer

What Is the Outer Darkness? 
by Bob and Zane, and Power 
to Stand: An Exposition of Jude 
by Zane Hodges should be 
available by the conference.

Reprints of sermons on 
Hebrews and Luke by Hodges 
will also be available.

 Spotlight on Your Support
January through March went well. There were several 

special gifts which really helped. Thank you for your 
partnership in this ministry.

Our budget for the 2nd Quarter (Oct-Dec) was 
$122, 493. Thanks to a strong December we took in 
$195,474. 

Because of the strong support, we are planning 
several ways to expand our ministry. We are considering 
hiring a full-time person to help us with social media, 
marketing, YouTube, and internet radio.

We are also contemplating starting a school.

Notes and Letters
“Great magazine, keep it up!” ~AA, Denham Springs, 

LA

“Thanks for the great articles in GIF magazine! 
I appreciate the wonderful Bible teaching of this 
ministry.” ~DH, Schaefferstown, PA

“Keep up the good work. The Truth will prevail.” ~DS, 
Allson, GA.

“Thank you for all the publications, information, and 
the personal help. You have helped others and myself! 
Things may be gloomy for the world, and attacks on the 
church, but Jesus is in charge and the Gospel is still and 
always has and will be powerful.” ~CL, Indianapolis, IN
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Here is Ken looking innocent.


